
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Dear AFAP Members, 
 
Re: Notice of Availability of AEC’s Post Election Report (E2020 - 79) 
 
Please be advised that a copy of the Australian Electoral Commission’s Post Election Report 
for the recent federal elections is now available on the members’ section of the AFAP 
website - www.afap.org.au (Who We Are/Governance/Election Information). 
 
Alternatively, members may request a copy of the report by contacting AFAP Operations 
Manager, Joanne Janes at joanne@afap.org.au or on 03 9928 5737 or by contacting the 
Australian Electoral Commission.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Joanne Janes 
Operations Manager 
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